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A Fond Farewell & Thanks to Amanda 
This coming Friday 16th July marks Amanda’s last day 

as our parish Administrator. After serving our 

communities both in Fr Paul’s time & my own, I would 

like to thank her enormously for her generosity of 

spirit and sharing of her gifts to support our ministry. 

Amanda’s kindness and care for those in our parish has 

been terrific as well as the practical things she does 

behind the scenes to keep us ticking along smoothly. 

You are very much appreciated Amanda and I’d like to 

wish you every blessing in the future. Fr Dave 

 

St Alban’s Church 
Roe Farm Lane, Derby, DE21 6ET                                    

www.stalbansderby.org.uk  
 

St Hugh’s Church  
71a Derby Road, Borrowash, DE72 3HB                  

www.sthughborrowash.org.uk  

The Church on Oakwood  
378 Bishop’s Drive, Oakwood, DE21 2DF                  

www.thechurchonoakwood.org  

Contact us…                 
 

Post: St Alban’s, Roe Farm Lane, Derby, DE21 6ET  
Tel: 01332 672 914 & office@stalbansderby.org.uk  
 

Office Administrator: Amanda Shreeve: 07729283455 

Mon 9-1pm, Tues 9-3pm, Thurs 11-3pm, Fri 9-11am 
Newsletter Items & Catechesis: Mark Booton 
Email: newsletter@stalbansderby.org.uk 

 

Parish Priest: Fr David Cain 
Email: david_cain@me.com 
 

Deacon: Juan Carlos Valer 
Email: deacon.jcv@gmail.com 
 

Safeguarding Contacts:  
St Alban’s & Oakwood: 
Christianne – 07859166292 
St Hugh’s: Margaret - 674 216 

Hospital Support 
In an Emergency call the  
Royal Derby Hospital on 01332 
340 131 for the On-Call Priest. 

  
 

Scripture Readings - Sundays Year B & Weekdays Year I 
Online Readings at www.universalis.com/mass & Reflections at 

https://stpaulcenter.com/studies-tools/sunday-bible-reflections/ 
 

There remains no obligation to attend Mass or Confession but, if you feel able, you are most 
welcome to join us – safe distancing & the wearing of masks remains in place + live streaming. 

 

 

British Sign Language 
Interpreter at St Hugh’s  
1st & 3rd Sunday each month. 

  
 

Booking for a Weekend Mass 
 

1. The booking window is from Sunday 1pm to 
Friday 11pm for the forthcoming weekend Masses, 
please phone or text EITHER St Alban’s Booking 
Line: 07517439084 & leave a message with your 
choice of the 6.30pm Saturday or 10.30am Sunday 
Mass OR St Hugh’s Booking Line: 07935609769 
for the 9am St Hugh’s Sunday Mass. 
For both churches then leave your name, phone 
number, the number of places you require & your 
priority code A, B or C: 

A. Parishioners who are not on the internet & 
those living alone. 

B. Families of Stewards or those helping at 
Mass that weekend + those who didn’t get 
a place last weekend. 

C. All other Parishioners. 
 

2. You will receive a message by 4pm on the Saturday 
to either confirm your booking or, if your Mass is 
full, to offer you a place at another Mass or to say 
that all are full.  

 

3. On arrival, a Steward will guide you to your place. 
 

4. If you arrive at Mass without a booking, you will 
only be invited in if there are free places & a 
Steward will record your details. 

Our Sanctuary Lamp Burns this Week… 
For Anthony Langdon. 

Please keep him in your prayers.   

European Championships 

Parish Sweepstake – The Final 
As we go to print this Friday –Italy is through to the final 

to face England. Good luck to those with either of the two 

finalists. 

Of course, we pray for both teams and that the best team 

wins. It will be an incredibly nervous couple of hours, 

especially if it goes to penalties. Come on ENGLAND! 

LGBT+ Pastoral Ministry  
All are welcome to the celebration of Mass to reflect on 

the effect of the pandemic on LGBT+ people at Our Lady 
of Perpetual Succour, Brooklyn Road, Bulwell, NG6 9ES 

on 17th July 2021 at 1pm. Refreshments afterwards in 
line with COVID-19 guidelines. To get in touch with the 

Diocesan Pastoral Support team email in confidence:  
 lgbt.pastoral@dioceseofnottingham.uk 

  
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 
 

Coming Together 
On Friday 16th July at 6pm, our next monthly 

Parish Health & Well Being 40 mins Zoom Session 

takes place. It provides a flexible space for 

people to come together & chat about managing 

anxiety & stresses due to Covid and identify and 

practice strategies to live fully in the moment. 

Email christiannesg15@gmail.com  

 

Prayers for those who have Died: Please remember Michael Wilkinson who has died recently. Michael’s funeral service is 
on Tuesday 20th July at 10am at Alban’s Although it is family only, please keep him in your prayers. 

 
2nd Collection 10th/11th July - ‘Sea Sunday’ 

There will be a mandatory 2nd collection at all Masses this 
weekend for Stella Maris (formerly known as Apostleship of the 
Sea)  Thank you for your generosity. 
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Day & Date Place Time Event Description Mass Intention & More Information 

Saturday 10th  
 Oakwood 6.30pm Vigil Mass Public Mass 

Collen McCarroll, Marie & Terry Marshall and 
Family, past and present 

Sunday 11th   

15th Sunday   
Saint 

Hugh’s 
9.00am Mass 

Public Mass & 
Live Streamed 

Sarah McCann's Intentions 
The People of the Parish 

Saint 
Alban’s 

10.30am Mass 
Public Mass & 
Live Streamed 

Mary McCabe RIP 
Clare Booton in Thanksgiving 

Monday 12th   
Feria 

Saint 
Alban’s 

9.30am  Exposition  
Public Mass & 
Live Streamed 

Exposition Prayer Focus – The Sick & Dying   

10.00am Mass Audrey Plant RIP 

Tuesday 13th    
Feria Online 1.00pm Mass 

Live Streamed 
from the 

Cathedral 

www.stbarnabascathedral.org.uk 
scroll down & click Live Video Stream 

Wednesday 14th     
Feria 

Saint 

Hugh’s 

9.30am  Exposition  
Public Mass & 
Live Streamed 

Exposition Prayer – Carers & Medical Staff 

10.00am Mass Cornelius O'Regan RIP 

10.30am 
Gardening 

Club 
In Person 

St Hugh’s Gardening & Grounds Club meets after 
Mass – bring tools & green fingers  

Thursday 15th   
St Bonaventure 

Saint 
Alban’s 

6.30pm  Exposition  Public Mass & 
Live Streamed 

Exposition Prayer – Prayer Book Intentions 

7.00pm Mass Giuseppe & Carmelina Baldi RIP 

Friday 16th  
Feria 

Saint 
Hugh’s 

9.30am  Exposition  Public Mass & 
Live Streamed 

Exposition Prayer – School Communities 

10.00am Mass Mary Somers RIP 

Saturday 17th  
 

Oakwood 6.30pm Vigil Mass Public Mass 
Ann McArdle RIP 
The People of the Parish 

Sunday 18th   

16th Sunday   

Saint 

Hugh’s 
9.00am Mass 

Public Mass & 
Live Streamed 

Alan Coyle RIP 

Saint 
Alban’s 

10.30am Mass 
Public Mass & 
Live Streamed 

Joan Calf RIP (Anniversary) 
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Live & Online Events this 15th Week of Ordinary Time 
Events are streamed at www.derbycatholiclive.co.uk unless otherwise stated below 

Nottingham Roman Catholic Diocesan Trustees – Company Number 7151646 Charity Number 1134449 
Registered Office: Willson House, 25 Derby Road, Nottingham. NG1 5AW 

 

Parish Donations  
For weekend collections, one-off 

donations & planning regular 
donations to the church, you can 

do this online by clicking the 
donate buttons at  

www.sthughsborrowash.org.uk , 
www.stalbansderby.org.uk, 

www.derbycatholiclive.co.uk  
or via our various social media 

platforms. You can also scan in a 
QR code here on the right. iPhone 

users can just use the normal 
camera function but other phones 

may need a QR Scanning App.  
Thank you for your generosity! 

Message from Amanda 
I’d like to let you all know that next week will be my last week as the office 
administrator for St Alban’s, the Church on Oakwood and St Hugh’s after six years in 
the position.  I’d like to sincerely thank you all for the memorable times we’ve 
shared; our social and community gatherings, our worship and musical get-
togethers, celebrating Christmas, Easter and the special personal sacraments and 
for your support and friendship throughout our joint faith journeys.  I intend to 
continue as a catechist for the parishes so this isn’t ‘goodbye’ rather a time to ‘step 
out of the boat’ to start a new chapter in my career.  I couldn’t have wished for 
anywhere better to have shared my working days; all you volunteers, visitors to the 
office and more latterly, the phone calls!  A sincere ‘thank you’ to you all and 
especially to our very own Fr David for his kindness and guidance over the years.  
It’s been a pleasure working with you - I wish you and our vibrant parishes 
continued spiritual growth and personal peace.    
 

 

 
 

Mass on the Grass – St Alban’s  
We very much look forward to celebrating ‘Mass on the Grass’ on Sunday 25th 
July at St Alban’s church.  This celebration will take place weather and 
government guidelines permitting, otherwise Mass will be celebrated in the 
church.  Everyone welcome, Booking is not required for this Mass.   
 

 

 
 

St Alban’s Memorial Garden Update 
The first part of the Memorial Garden is nearly in place with the Hazel Hurdle Screens being put up last 
Saturday (thank you team) around and beyond the existing Peace Garden. Do have a look this weekend and if 
you’d like to volunteer your help which the future phases and fundraising for the project, please contact Fr Dave.  
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